WELLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

Where every child is known, valued and cared for.

MONDAY 215ST SEPTEMBER 2010

Well we have all made it to the end of another interesting Term.

With many events having to be cancelled it will be a fun day for Kindergarten as they head out to Wambangalang for
their annual Teddy Bears Picnic on Thursday. It is always a highlight of the year for me to be able to join them.

On the cancellation note | need to advise you that Intensive Swimming has had to be cancelled due to COVID
restrictions.

Thanks for all of the wonderful feedback regarding ideas for keeping Miss Catherine's memory alive at the school. Your
support as a community during this most difficult time has been amazing.

| know that our staff are looking forward to the break as a chance to recharge batteries and get ready for an action-
packed finish to the year.

There is no School Development day to start Term 4 so all students will return on Monday 12th October.

Have a great break!

DARRYL THOMPSON




STUDENT OF THE WEEK

WELLINGTON PUBLIC SCHOOL

STUDENT OF THE WEEK
Kye Shepherd
v 111

Kye is a great role
model for other
students at WPS
because he works hard
in class all of the time
and he is kind and
polite to everyone.

ye would like to be a
policeman when he is
older. He would love
it if children were able
to play Ipads and have
maths lessons every

_ day.

ye says the best
things about his
friends are that they
are kind, funny and
silly. His dream
holiday is a trip to Fiji.
His favoutite canteen




SCHOOL NEWS

BUZZIE WINNERS

Congratulations to;

Will KGreen, Rylan KRed, Rueben KPurple, Imogen KBlue, Abbey 1W,
Kylah 1F,Oliver 1F, Tyran Silver,Brock 4KT,Archer 5/6B,Charmaine
Maroon, Addison Maroon, Oliver 4H

REMINDERS -

Lost Property is now located in Aqua classroom in C Block before and after school
only.

Ensure all your children’s property is clearly labelled.
School Contribution Fee for 2020 is $50 each family.

Please advise the school office if your contact details change.




SCHOOL NEWS

We have erected a clothes line at Maxwell
Street entrance for unclaimed lost property.
Please take what you like before it is given to
Vinnies at the end of the week. This will be an
ongoing occurrence at the end of each term.
However, it would be easier if you write your
child’s name on their property so it can be
returned.



Josso CLEANERS
Facility Management RE QU I RE D

Joss Facility Management are looking for cleaning staff
to work at local Government sites across regional NSW.

PPE, Training and Uniforms provided.
Applicants need to provide a valid Working With Children
Check upon application and successful applicants will be
required to undertake a pre-employment medical prior to

commencement.

Please contact Joss Facility Management via email on
careers@jossgroup.com.au

Check us out on Facebook Joss Cleaning

or visit our webpage
www.jossgroup.com.au
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